
Subject: Re: New BLQ BID Program Manager
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 01/29/2018 04:44 PM
To: Darin <darin@lani.org>

Okay Darin I wish you the best in your new life, Don't forget us.
and I hope I can visit you someday, for you come back to visit us.

Ana

On Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 4:42 PM, Darin <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > wrote:

Hi Everyone,

I just want to inform you all that I will be stepping down as program manager for 
the BLQ Business Improvement District as of January 31, 2018 to return home to South 
Dakota to attend to some family business.  It has been a pleasure working with all of you 
these past two and a half years as we made Pico Union a wonderful place to live, work, and 
relax.  

I am passing the baton to a wonderful gentleman named Moises Gomez who will 
officially take over the BID Thursday, February 1.  Please feel free to contact him and 
introduce yourself.

His email is moises@lani.org <mailto:moises@lani.org>  and his phone number is 
(213) 627-1822 ext. 13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> .

  

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970 <https://maps.google.com
/?q=800+S.+Figueroa+Street,+Ste.+970%0D+Los+Angeles,+CA+90017&entry=gmail&source=g>

Los Angeles, CA 90017 <https://maps.google.com
/?q=800+S.+Figueroa+Street,+Ste.+970%0D+Los+Angeles,+CA+90017&entry=gmail&source=g>

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>

-- 
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Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>

The information contained in this e-mail and any attached
documents may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient you may not
read, copy, distribute or use this information.  If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message and then delete it
from your system.
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